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Dear Westwood Families, 
 
Welcome back for another exciting year at Westwood! I would also like to extend a very warm 
welcome to parents and students who are new to Westwood. You have joined a welcoming and 
supportive community. 
 
While our first newsletter of the year will be out shortly, please be aware that our school calendar 
and the fridge magnet with important dates were already planned well before the start of Phase 1 
of teacher job action. 
 
As a result of job action, the Book Fair & Open House will NOT be held at this time. 
 
The Terry Fox Run will be held on Wed. Sept. 28, and will proceed as planned. 
 
As we move through the fall season, some events may be cancelled, or postponed. The website 
will have current calendar / event information. 
 
Westwood teachers will continue to carry out their normal classroom duties, including delivery of 
the BC curriculum, however informal / formal written report cards will not be provided, as per the 
Labour Relations Board Essential Services Act. 
 
Should parents have questions or concerns about their child’s progress, they are encouraged to 
ask questions of their child’s teacher directly. 
 
As always, if you have questions or comments about our school, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brian Leonard 
Principal 
bleonard@sd43.bc.ca 
 
Important Dates: 
Sept. 14 & 15 – Book Fair – CANCELLED 
Sept. 15 – Open House – CANCELLED 
Sept. 21 – Family BBQ & Fun Night (PAC organized) – as planned 
Sept. 23 – Pro-D Day – no classes 
Sept. 28 – Terry Fox Run – details to come 
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